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August 18, 2022 
 
 
Dear W.W. Brown families: 
 
As you know, an extensive renovation project is currently underway at Walter W. Brown School. We are 
excited about what the renovations will mean for the school and the community! 
 
The project was planned to be completed before the start of school this fall, but construction is slightly 
behind schedule. To ensure the safety of students and staff, the first day of school for W.W. Brown 
students will be delayed until Tuesday, September 6. This will allow the construction crews to complete 
crucial work before students are on site. Student and staff safety is always our priority. 
 
The instructional time from September 1 and 2 will be recovered by reducing the length of the lunch 
break for semester one. This change will allow students to regain the instructional time without any 
changes to the start and end times of the school day and without impacting the bus schedule.  
 
W.W. Brown School Bell Times – Semester 1 2022/23 

School Opening  8:30 a.m. 
Period 1  8:50 a.m. - 9:55 a.m. 
Period 2  9:55 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
Break   11:00 a.m. - 11:15 a.m.  
Period 3  11:15 a.m. - 12:20 p.m.  
Lunch break  12:20 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.   
Period 4  1:00 p.m. - 2:05 p.m. 
Period 5   2:05 p.m. - 3:10 p.m.  
Dismissal  3:10 p.m. 
 
Please check the school’s website starting on Friday, August 19, for details regarding course registration, 
supply lists, school calendar and updated handbook.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Darryl Bazylak, Director of Education  

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/wwb/

